
Versailles Village Public Hearing July 11, 2018 
Held at Community Room 
 
Mayor Subler called the Public Hearing to order at 6:55 p.m. 
 
Roll call found the following Council Members present: Mr. Paulus, Mr. Berger, Mr. Beasley, Mr. 
Griesdorn, and Mr. Steinbrunner. Mr. Dammeyer was absent. Also present were Village 
Administrator Hale, Fiscal Officer Ording, Village Attorney Guillozet, and Mr. Tom Jokerst. 
  
Fiscal Officer Ording provided an overview of the proposed 2019 Tax Budget that must be 
submitted to the Darke County Auditor by July 20th of each year. She noted that the budget was 
prepared using the list of 2019 Capital Improvement projects as adopted in the Five Year Capital 
Improvement Plan.  An Executive Summary of the 2019 Tax Budget was prepared to explain how 
the budget was developed. Mr. Jokerst inquired about the ½% Income Tax Fund.  The 2018 
revenues reported included monies received for the 2018 street projects.  It was also noted that the 
½% Income Tax Renewal Levy would be placed on the 2019 ballot.  
  
With no further discussion on the proposed budget, Mr. Paulus made a motion to adjourn the Public 
Hearing with Mr. Berger seconding the motion. Vote: all yeas. 
 
Mayor Subler adjourned the Public Hearing at 7:03 p.m. 
 
 
 
____________________________________ ______________________________ 
Jeffry A. Subler, Mayor Kathy Ording, Fiscal Officer 
 


